Working Together's 20th Anniversary

Dear Trustees and friends

We would like to tell you about our plans for Working Together's 20th anniversary.

We have been getting together an archive of pictures and memories from the past 20 years and will be putting this on display at Rockspring.

We are appealing for anyone who has been involved with | Working Together to come forward and tell us about their memories so these can be included in the archive too.

We have also been planning a party to celebrate the anniversary of the opening of the café in Fish Street. This will be held on 24th of September 2022 and we will be inviting all those who have been involved in Working Together over the past 20 years and also many members of the local community.

I would like to tell you that we have received a letter from the Duke and Duchess of Cambridge who unfortunately aren't able to come to our celebrations in September but have sent us their best wishes and were delighted to hear about the wonderful work being done by working Together.

We are planning a number of activities throughout our anniversary year including a mural and display at Rockspring, We will be producing an anniversary badge which includes the original logo and the new logo together and special editions of our newsletter telling the story of Working Together over the last 20 years.

Thomas genTer